

Date: 10th June 2014

Dear Sir,

I have been storing my caravan at Downlands Caravan Storage, CaSSOA Membership No. 574 for the last seven years. I would like to let you know that during that time I have encountered absolutely no problems or incidents and my caravan has been absolutely secure.

I must comment on the ability to visit my caravan whilst in storage at any time, there are facilities such as water and electric that are available free of charge and the fact that there is someone available on site, should the need arise, adds to the security of the site.

Would you please be so kind as to accept my positive feedback and feel free to share it on your website or any other medium.

Sadly, we have now given up caravanning but I would not hesitate in recommending Downlands Storage to anyone.

l Cavier

Kind Regards

Malcolm Davies